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Mitcham Park FC Open Trials 

Football trials will be on the 11th June and 
18th June from 11am to 1pm.                 

Registration starts at 10.30am. 

Venue: King’s Piece, Commonside West, Mitcham  

CR4 4HB. 

(See poster attached) 

Goodbye 

Mrs Premkumar will be leaving 

Beecholme at the end of June. She 

has been at Beecholme for 18 years and has been a 

committed and hard working Higher Learning Support 

Assistant. She has supported many children in their 

learning throughout the years in class and on a one-to-

one basis. We thank her very much and wish her well in 

her retirement. 

Polite Notice 

Please do not smoke near the school gate because 

many cigarettes are discarded on the ground and  

frequently they are still lit. 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the final half-term of the year. This 

is a very busy term with assessments, trips and Sports 

Day. The teachers will also be preparing  reports for 

your child which will be sent home in July. 

We do hope you enjoyed the family picnic at the end 

of last term. Many families said that they enjoyed it 

very much especially talking to parents of their       

children’s friends.  The weather was very kind. The 

picnic raised £230! Thank you so much for your kind     

donations, spending money on the ice-lollies and 

drinks. This money will go towards outdoor reading 

books for our reading  garden, which the children will 

be able to enjoy whilst there is sunshine! 

With the warm weather upon us it is important to  

always send your child to school with a labelled water 

bottle and to put sun cream on them before they 

come to school.  

Best wishes, 

Mrs Sternberg 

 

Sports Day 

Thursday, June 29th June 2023 

N, R 1,2,3,4,5 and 6 

Further details will be sent out next 
week. 

Summer Fair 

The Summer Fair will take place after school on                      

Friday, 7th July 2023. 

Free School Meals 

From September 2023 - All primary school children in 

London are entitled to FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

(unfortunately this does not include Nursery children). 

(See poster attached) 


